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June 12, 1972

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Congratulations on picking up KPAM FM the other evening. You
indicated the Mike Lewis Show in your report, where actually,
it should be the Mark Lewis Show. For your files, I am enclosing
a complete station presentation which you will mote includes a
picture of Mark Lewis.

Sincerely,

Fred Delahay
Sales Manager
KPAM AM/FM
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